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Themes and Activities

Throughout March, our focus in Pre-School will be on ‘People Who Help Us’. We are 
continuing our Superhero topic by moving on to real life superheroes. We will be 
learning about the police, fire brigade, paramedics and many more important people 
who help us. 

If any of you know someone who is in a profession where they help someone i.e. 
dentist, nurse, fire fighter, paramedic and so forth who would be willing to come in 
their uniform and talk to the children all about their job then please come and speak 
to me. 

In March, the older children in After School Club will be moving on to a Superhero 
topic and team games and the younger children including Pre School will also be 
moving on to team games and sensory activities. 

Easter Holiday Club

On Friday 31st March the school closes for Easter, we will be running Holiday Club for 
anyone who needs it. We are planning lots of fun activities around the theme of 
Spring and Easter. Watch out on our website- www.discoveryvine.co.uk for a full 
itinerary of activities for the two weeks. 

Before / After School Club and Pre School will REOPEN on TUESDAY 18th April.  

Extra Curricular Activities
If your child attends an extra curricular activity in School then please can you let a 
member of staff know.

Spare Clothing

Please can all children in Pre School remember to bring any PRE SCHOOL SPARE 
CLOTHING back as we have completely run out. Also please can you bring a bag of 
spare clothing in for your child each day, this can be left on their peg, in case they 
have any toilet accidents or need changing after water play or outdoor play. 
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Staffing 

This term we are sadly saying goodbye to Miss MaCarthy who has secured a full time 
post. We thank her for everything she has done while working for Discovery Vine 
over the past 8 years and wish her the very best for the future. 

We are pleased to welcome 2 new members of staff; Mrs Kaur and Mr Mellors who 
will be working in our Before and After School Club with the older children upstairs. 

Mrs Kaur is a qualified teaching assistant and has experience working in schools and 
nurseries. Mr Mellors has recently graduated from University and he is currently 
working part time as a Special Constable for the police. 

 
Our Contact Details

Telephone -  Land line: 01772 798022    Mobile : 07563586167 

Email - longsands@discoveryvine.co.uk 

Discovery Vine Office: 01772 731808
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